


The sneakers I wear the most are my new ones Nike AirMax

2090. As the label on them says, they were made in China

and to be honest I am a bit surprised because I thought Nike

only makes their sneakers in Indonesia or Cambodia. I have

recently bought them at a Nike store in Osijek, Croatia. The

price I got them for is 160 euros and I must admit they are a

bit pricey but I don't buy sneakers that often so I would say

it's okay. I buy new sneakers only when I need a new pair,

and that doesn't happen often so I would say I buy them once

in every two years. I try to get the most out of my sneakers

before I throw them away, or if I grow out of them, my

mother gives them away to her friend's kids.What I look for

the most when buying new sneakers is that they have to look

good but also they have to be comfortable. As I said, they

were produced in China and have been transported to Europe

by ship. I don't know how much the workers in those

factories where they produced them are payed, but from all

the stories I've heard, they are being underpaid and definitely

deserve more than they get currently. Unfortunately, us

customers (especially the ones who live so far away) can't do

anything about it other than choose the products that we

know that they have been manufactured without exploitation.


